
NOTICE OF TRAFFIC DETOUR 
CHURCH ROAD (CR 602) RESURFACING 

 

     Due to circumstances beyond the County’s control, the originally scheduled paving date of the Church 
Road project had to be postponed and a new paving date had to be established. As a result, beginning 
on Tuesday and continuing on Wednesday May 28th  and 29th,  Church Road (CR 602) will be closed 
during the hours of 7:00am to 5:00pm and traffic will be detoured to allow for the installation of the final 
surface course paving.  Local traffic will be maintained, and residents will always have access to their 
homes. The roadway will be reopened to through traffic at the end of each day . 

     During the paving operation, east bound traffic travelling along Tuckahoe Road , Route 9 and 
Stagecoach Road and wishing to access Church Road will be detoured and directed to continue travelling 
east to Tuckahoe Road.  Similarly, traffic travelling west along Route 9, Tuckahoe Road and Stagecoach 
Road and wishing to access Church Road north or south will be directed to Butter Road (CR 637) 

       Motorists are advised to proceed with caution along the detour routes and to exercise extreme 
caution if travelling along the portion of Church Road that is undergoing paving as there will be limited 
visibility and a 2” drop off along the centerline at the interface of the new and base course paving 
Tuesday night.  


